
The Herb Society 
 
The Herb Society has launched a new schools’ website. View it at 
http://www.herbsociety.co.uk/schools/index.htm and to find out about the 
Launch Competitions. 
  
The Herb Society is a registered educational charity, whose aim is to increase 
the understanding, use and appreciation of herbs and their benefits to health. 
  
The Schools’ Web Site has pages of information about herbs and their uses, 
as well as Activity sheets that children can use either at home, or in the 
classroom. 
  
Information for teachers includes relevant National Curriculum requirements.  
A particular feature focuses on how to create a simple school herb garden. It 
shows how two schools – a primary school in Norfolk and a community school 
in Derbyshire – achieved this. 
  
To commemorate the launch, two competitions, one for individuals, one for 
groups, have been devised.  Details can be obtained from the Web Site. 
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